CHRISTINE VALMY

Harrison Gordon Esq.
Gordon & Gordon May 6, 2008

Dear Harrison,

This letter comes after four years of work you had done on behalf of my

husband and me following the car accident he suffered on the 14" of
February 2004.

I would like to thank you so much for the important amount of

$ 1.500.000 received as insurance payments but especially the way you have
helped me pass this difficult period on my life.

Not only took you care of all insurance claims or insurance reluctance to
pick up the different hospital charges, but I will always be grateful to you
for your thoughtfulness and kindness you have shown me by immediately

taking care of everything, thus removing all worries connected with the
financial aspect of my husband illness.

Together with my husband we thank you for your kindness and care you
showed us during these long four years as well for the important amount of
money we received as payment for our suffering.

Wishing you the best and always grateful,

CM@M Mw fintau




